
This bill is not only a blatant violation of our rights to bare arms, but it is also baseless. When has someone with a concealed 
handgun license been an issue in a public space or building? This bill is also misleading. I’ve seen many testimonies of people 
mistaking this bill as only addressing open carry on public spaces. There are already local ordinances prohibiting that. This bill is a 
direct attack on concealed handgun licensees, who are some of the states most outstanding law-abiding citizens. This bill will insure 
that only the ‘bad guys’ have guns in any public space. 


